Dear Arapahoe School Board,

| would like to “Thank You” for giving me the
opportunity to work as a paraprofessional with the
children.

The job has surely opened my eyes,ears, and heart
on any given day. Every day is different from the day
before. The kids make my day with a hug or a smile.

| have enjoyed teaching and seeing the light bulb go
on when they get what | have been trying to teach them.

With deep thought and talking to my husband | have
decided to retire at the end of the year. Once again “Thank
You” for letting me work for 6 years in Arapahoe School.

Sincerely,

Loenid Addyrn-
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